
February 15, 2023  
 
 

TO: Chair Marsh and Committee Members 
RE: OPPOSITION TO HB3158 Relating to engine emissions; prescribing an effective date; providing for 
revenue raising that requires approval by a three-fifths majority. 

 
 

Wilson Construction Company firmly opposes HB 3158.  This bill will place onerous taxes on much 
needed equipment in our fleet used to maintain critical electrical infrastructure in our state. 
 
Please Oppose HB 3158. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
Tony Helbling 

Logistics Manager  
Wilson Construction Company 


